

Emered in PCG

March 28, 2003

Mr. Daniel P. Schmidt Vice President for Programs The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation The Lion House, Post Office Box 510860 Milwaukee, WI 53203-0153

Dear Dan:

On behalf of the Corporation for National and Community Service, I want to thank the Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation for its generous gift of \$75,000. As described in your letter of February 28, 2003, these funds will be used by the Corporation to support the White House Forum on American History, Civics and Service, to be held on May 1, 2003. We are grateful for your support.

As you may know, the Corporation for National and Community Service is a wholly-owned government corporation and a federal executive agency of the United States Government. A completed Grantee Tax Exempt Status Information sheet is included with this letter.

Thank you again for your support of this initiative and your commitment to the President's call for increased understanding of American History, Civics and Service.

Leslie Lenkowsky

Chief Executive Officer



